



Treasury Chambers, Parliament Street, SWIP 3AG

Geoffrey Podger Esq
Private Secretary to the
Secretary of State for Social Services
Department of Health and Social Security
Richmond House
79 Whitehall
London
SW1

MBPM FRE6 216

28 June 1988

Dear Geothey,

REVIEW OF RAWP

The Chief Secretary has seen your letter of 20 June to Paul Gray and his reply of 24 June.

The Chief Secretary too is content with the terms of the proposed statement. As regards the basis for health authorities' 1989-90 plans, he considers that the resource assumptions should not be based too rigidly on the existing formula but should be wide enough to encompass a deceleration of the RAWP redistribution process.

I am copying this letter to Paul Gray (No.10), Jon Shortridge (Welsh Office), David Watkins (Northern Ireland Office), David Crawley (Scottish Office) and Trevor Woolley (Cabinet Office).

Jiu.

JILL RUTTER
Private Secretary